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Question: 

Senator SIEWERT: ….. I want to go to the issue around aged-care payment, and I did have a 

quick chat to DSS about it yesterday. I know that we have had a number of discussions about 

this. I am still told that there is still a considerable lag in the process and that providers still 

are not getting paid on time.  

Ms Golightly: I am not aware of any issues in that respect. The providers get an advance 

every month. The rules are that they have to put in their previous claims and then that will 

trigger an advance for the next month. There have not been any problems in that space for 

some time. But if you have particulars, we are always more than happy to look into particular 

cases if someone has a concern.  

Senator SIEWERT: I have this letter here, I am going to check with the people who I have 

been talking to and make sure I can hand it over, because we keep having this, 'No it's not.'—  

Ms Golightly: Yes we do.  

Senator SIEWERT: I have this now and I will check to make sure I can hand it over, and then 

I would ask you to take it on notice.  

Ms Golightly: Absolutely.  

 

Answer: 

The Department has not been provided with correspondence or details of the matter raised, 

and is therefore unable to respond. 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


